
Scotland Health Care System and Learning for Life™ are thrilled to  

announce a new Health Care Exploring Post, a program designed to  

provide high school students with immersive career experiences in the 

healthcare industry.  The Scotland Health Care Explorer Post will meet 

once a month, and will feature interactive programs aimed to expose the 

Explorers to as many careers within healthcare as possible. Additionally, 

this program is youth-led, which means the Explorers will get to chart 

their own path through the health service industry. Participation in the 

program requires parental consent and a $27.00 annual registration fee. 

You are cordially invited to  

Scotland Health Care Exploring Open House. 

6:00pm  -  Monday, May 7th, 2018 

The Dulin Center at Scotland Memorial Hospital 
500 Lauchwood Drive, Laurinburg, NC 28352 

For Open House registration, please 

email your RSVP  to: 

shcsexploring@gmail.com   

For more information, please call: 

910-395-1100 ext. 102 
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